

January 21, 2014

Lee Ebs

Dear Friend of Childhelp,

Thank you for your donation on December 15, 2013 of 14 handmade doll quilts. We are extremely grateful for your generous contribution and your desire to help in the prevention and treatment of child abuse. On behalf of the children who will benefit from your gift, we sincerely thank you.

Sincerely,

Diana Correa

Director of Program Operations-California

DC/sc

ce: file

Faul 8 Teverstein (MSW)

Donald Logan 1874

February 10, 2014

Barner Free Living

Vincent Grenier Co.

Gerald Francese 1 is

Sharon Fong ASIA MANA

Randolph Mowry Process

Anna Fay

Daniel O'Connor 104

Hai H. Hamis

Makolm Wattman, Esq.

David W. Smith: Live

Jack Fritts

Freedom House Bound of Ones Sas

Rays Kotru

Sally N. MacNichol. VO., PhD

Ellern Marphy

Adman Walter Ginaburg 110

Ineresa Melotosh

Rev. Yvette D. Wilson MA- 25 MD-

David W. Smith, Lu

Dear Ms. Ebs.

I would like to thank you for the quilts that your group has already provided to the newborns of Freedom House, our emergency domestic violence shelter. Janice Ewing, who is a member of the parish where I am a Priest Associate, suggested writing you and outlining what our total need for quilts might be. Our director reported that we generally get 12 new adults and 15 new children every month. We have a capacity for 95 residents at a time. Residents may stay anywhere from 90-180 days in shelter (180 being the maximum that they are allowed to stay).

barrier free living

We understand that giving one to everyone would be a tremendous number of quilts. My wife and I collaborate on quilt-making when we can, so we appreciate how much work is involved.

We would appreciate any number of quilts that you could donate to our cause. Freedom House is part of the Barrier Free Living Family of Companies. I have enclosed a copy of our IRS determination letter to document that we are a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization. If you would like to learn more about us, our web site is <a href="https://www.bflnyc.org">www.bflnyc.org</a>.

quenten

Sincerely,

Paul B. Feuerstein President/CEO



University Hospital and Manhattan Campus for the Albert Einstein College of Medicine **Beth Israel Medical Center** 

Milton and Carroll Petrie Division First Avenue at 16th Street New York, NY 10003 Tel: 212 420 2000

December 6<sup>th</sup>, 2013

Lee Ebs,

The holiday season is a time to reflect on all of the wonderful gifts we receive each year, not just tangible, but the continuous support from organizations such as yours. Your generosity has brought countless smiles to our patient's faces, and for that not only are their families grateful, but we at Beth Israel Child Life Department are forever thankful. A big part of the experience here in Pediatrics is the warm and comfortable environment that we provide for the children, and without your donations, this would not be possible. Your support is helping our hospital, and especially the Pediatric playroom, to continue our programs and further our goals.

We would like to send a special thank you and acknowledgement to all of your employees, friends, and donors for always thinking of us. We want them to know that they too are appreciated. Thank you again for your generous donations throughout the years.

We look forward to continued collaboration into 2014.

Sincerely,

Marcia Graham, CCLS

Certified Child Life Specialist

Edward E. Waway Jr. M.D., M.S.

Professor and Chairman

Chief Pediatric Critical Care Medicine

Pediatrician-in-Chief

September 4, 2012

Ms. Lee Ebs

Dear Ms. Ebs:

I cannot express how grateful we at, Beth Israel Medical Center, are for the beautiful NICU covers and quilts that you and your team created for our pediatric department. As you saw first-hand on your tour and visit last week, we have a dedicated team of medical professionals supporting all who walk through our pediatric department from day old babies to teenagers suffering from epilepsy and other subsequent medical issues.

The gorgeous, colorful NICU covers and quilts provide comfort to our patients and families who, as you can imagine, are going through a very difficult situation. The bright colors and cheerful designs create a warm environment that has a big affect on the psyche of the patients, their families and our staff.

If you and your team would be able to make more quilts for our pediatric patients, up to the age of 21, and NICU covers for our infant patients (30x36inches) that would be an incredible addition to our department. I cannot street enough the positive impact that the quilts and NICU covers have and how incredible grateful we are for your support and generosity.

Please let me know if you have any questions or suggestions and we look forward to another visit soon and many more smiles on our patients as they receive your beautiful gifts.

All the best, Michael

Michael Trager Associate Director, Development, Beth Israel Medical Center